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Our Arbor Day 
Celebration took 
place at Friends of 
Radnor Trail Park on 
Wednesday, April 
23rd. The event 
featured several 
guest speakers, 
followed by tree 
plantings along The 
Radnor Trail.  



The guests / speakers included:  

 Radnor Recreation Director Tammy Cohen 

 Radnor Township Board of Commissioners Vice President Jim Higgins 

 Radnor Township Manager Robert Zienkowski 

 Radnor Township Shade Tree Commission Chairman Jim Ward 

 Radnor Township Parks Board Chair James Schwartz 

 Radnor Conservancy Member Charles Kline 

 Jessica Salter, Service Forester              

Pennsylvania Commonwealth Department of Conservation & Natural 

Resources Bureau of Forestry  

 Ray Adams, Pack Leader, Radnor Cub Scouts Pack 19 

 David Bryan, Scout District Executive, Radnor Cub Scouts Pack 371  

 

 

 



This event celebrates Radnor 
Township as being awarded a Tree 
City USA recipient for 22 years. 

 

The event concluded with 8 tree 
plantings along the Radnor Trail. 
The Boy Scouts assisted with the 
planting of the new trees.  

 

The following trees were donated 
by the Radnor Conservancy: 

• 1 American Hornbeam 

• 1 Black Gum  

• 1 Sugar Maple 

• 1 Bass Wood 

• 2 Chestnut Oaks 

 

The following trees were planted 
on behalf of Radnor Township: 

• 1 Cleveland Select Pear 

• 1 Buckeye 

· Honorary Tree Planting Ceremony                              

           (Trees donated by 

Radnor Conservancy in honor of Arbor 
Day) 

       1 American Hornbeam, 1 Black 

Gum, 1 Sugar Maple,           1 Bass 

Wood, 2 Chestnut Oaks, 1 Cleveland 

Select Pear,  

 and 1 Buckeye 

  





Thank you for participating in 

our 2014 Arbor Day Celebration!  

In celebration of Arbor Day, Radnor Conservancy, 

Chanticleer Gardens, and Radnor Township arranged 

a successful Free-Tree Giveaway program on 

Saturday, April 26th in which 100+ trees were given to 

pre-registered Radnor residents to replenish the 

damages caused by this year’s winter. 


